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WRECKAGE OF FLYING SAUCER AT~ITZBERGAN 

The alleged wreckage of a flying saucer at~itzbergan has been denied by the 
Royal Norwegian Air Force. The Royal Norwegian Air Force stated to the USAIRA in 
Oslo, that the information regarding the flying saucer was defmnitely a farce. 
It should be emphasized that the story of this alleged incident was the product 
of the German newspaper "Berling Volksblatt" July 9, 1952. 
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